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Considerations on Criminal Law 1774 the most
important treatise on criminal law produced by
american legal scholarship first published to
great acclaim in 1947 hall s general principles of
criminal law is one of the undisputed classics in
its field it provides more than a broad overview
drawing on his expertise in jurisprudence and the
work of the legal realists it analyzes the
principles that comprise criminal activity with an
emphasis on its creation and definition by
officials this process is explored in the chapters
on criminology criminal theory and penal theory
and in more specific terms the chapters on
legality mens rea harm causation punishment strict
liability ignorance and mistake necessity and
coercion mental disease intoxication and criminal
attempt for many years our standard work on
criminal law has been bishop s first published in
1856 bishop s is the only american book in the
field that has conspicuously influenced our
criminal law when jerome hall s general principles
of criminal law 1947 appeared it represented the
first significant effort to articulate the
principles of criminal law since bishop s era hall
s work may in fact represent the most important
treatise on criminal law produced by american
legal scholarship fred cohen journal of legal
education 16 1963 64 260
General Principles of Criminal Law 2010 textbook
on criminal law has been revised to incorporate
all significant case law and statutory material
since the last edition bringing clarity to this
subject the author clearly states the general
principles of criminal law and the current state
of the law guiding students through areas of
complexity
Textbook on Criminal Law 2015 volume two of a
comparative study of the concepts that underpin
different domestic systems of criminal law and
justice
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Core Concepts in Criminal Law and Criminal Justice
2022-02-17 this author team had students in mind
when they wrote the book on criminal law criminal
law core concepts uses examples and case excerpts
that are interesting and informative along with
logically organized plain english discussion of
the model penal code this is the basis for
developing a solid understanding of criminal law
concepts one look inside this book and you ll
notice that every page promises unobstructed
learning you ll see an uncluttered page design
uncluttered coverage writing uncluttered by
legalese and case excerpts uncluttered by
extraneous detail everything in this book serves a
purpose criminal law core concepts features a
commitment to clarity reflected in the writing
style organization pedagogy and design shrewd case
editing that hones in on salient themes and
principles engaging and informative examples
throughout the text plain english discussion of
the model penal code timely coverage of
contemporary topics such as street crime
Criminal Law 2015-01-28 this handbook explores
criminal law systems from around the world with
the express aim of stimulating comparison and
discussion general principles of criminal
liability receive prominent coverage in each essay
including discussions of rationales for punishment
the role and design of criminal codes the general
structure of criminal liability accounts of mens
rea and the rights that criminal law is designed
to protect before the authors turn to more
specific offenses like homicide theft sexual
offenses victimless crimes and terrorism this key
reference covers all of the world s major legal
systems common civil asian and islamic law
traditions with essays on sixteen countries on six
different continents the introduction places each
country within traditional distinctions among
legal systems and explores noteworthy similarities
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and differences among the countries covered
providing an ideal entry into the fascinating
range of criminal law systems in use the world
over
The Handbook of Comparative Criminal Law
2010-12-01 the fifth book in the series offers an
historical and conceptual account of the criminal
law as it has developed in england and spread to
common law jurisdictions around the world it
traces how and why criminal law has come to be
accorded with a central role in securing civil
order in modernity and justifies who and what
should be treated as criminal under the law farmer
argues that the emergence of the modern state in
which criminal law is recognized as an instrument
of government is a result of the distinct body of
rules which have emerged from the modern criminal
law
Considerations on Criminal Law 2018-04-14
concentrating upon those doctrines that make up
the general part of the criminal law this
collection of essays by leading american and
british legal experts sheds theoretical light on
key issues of contemporary relevance
Making the Modern Criminal Law 2016 excerpt from
considerations on criminal law vol 1 of 3 i am
well aware of the objee tions which may be made as
to the danger and difficulty of altering
efiablifhed laws and introducing innovations but
fuch objections would operate againfl improvements
of all kinds and when we confider the many
material alterations which have been made in our
laws be fore they attained their prefent late of
improvement it is not unreafonable to fuppofe that
a careful and deliberate re vifal of our penal
code may fuggefi about the publisher forgotten
books publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and
classic books find more at forgottenbooks com this
book is a reproduction of an important historical
work forgotten books uses state of the art



solutions to systems understanding aid 8th edition

2023-02-23 5/13

solutions to
systems

understanding
aid 8th edition

technology to digitally reconstruct the work
preserving the original format whilst repairing
imperfections present in the aged copy in rare
cases an imperfection in the original such as a
blemish or missing page may be replicated in our
edition we do however repair the vast majority of
imperfections successfully any imperfections that
remain are intentionally left to preserve the
state of such historical works
Criminal Law Theory 2002 unlike some other
reproductions of classic texts 1 we have not used
ocr optical character recognition as this leads to
bad quality books with introduced typos 2 in books
where there are images such as portraits maps
sketches etc we have endeavoured to keep the
quality of these images so they represent
accurately the original artefact although
occasionally there may be certain imperfections
with these old texts we feel they deserve to be
made available for future generations to enjoy
A Treatise on Criminal Law 1880 a guide to
criminal law second edition is a comprehensive
guide to the legal system and the area of criminal
law as it affects people in a day to day capacity
the book is clear and concise and covers all the
relevant areas of the criminal justice system and
is designed for those people who either wish to
understand more about the legal system or wish to
know more about a specific area of law
A Casebook on Criminal Law 1967 written by one of
the world s pioneers and leading authorities on
international criminal law this text book covers
the history nature and sources of international
criminal law the ratione personae ratione materiae
sources of substantive international criminal law
the indirect enforcement system the direct
enforcement system the function of the
international criminal court rules of procedure
and evidence applicable to international criminal
proceedings and the future of international
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criminal law this textbook is fully updated
comprehensive easy to read and ideally suited for
classroom use also available as hardback isbn
9789004264977
Considerations on Criminal Law, Vol. 1 of 3
(Classic Reprint) 2018-01-25 in philip k dick s
short story minority report the institution of
precrime punishes people with imprisonment for
crimes they would have committed had they not been
prevented with dick s allegorical inspiration the
authors of criminal law and precrime legal studies
in canadian punishment and surveillance in
anticipation of criminal guilt posit that recent
developments in canadian law indicate a trend
toward imposing punitive measures at increasingly
earlier stages of the prosecutorial process the
result is a potentially new field of criminal
management that could be characterized as precrime
particularly the use of the law as a technology of
surveillance and prevention since terror became a
justification for intervention the authors note
that as risk management logics based in actuarial
sciences have shifted to precautionary ones based
in administrative sciences the law has responded
by developing techniques in the arena of criminal
regulation in light of the war on terror the need
to ensure security the proliferation of digital
data and the development of drones social
networking and cloud storage to gather personal
data the authors view shifts in criminal
investigation the substantive criminal law of
sexual expression conduct and work and civil
forfeiture as emblematic of precrime populism the
unifying theme of these techniques is that they
occur prior to state identified crime arise out of
a precautionary philosophy and seek to presume or
circumvent criminality the book is a provocative
read for scholars and students in criminal law
policing and surveillance as well as for those
interested in how areas of law such as immigration
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health and anti terrorism are mobilizing the
logics of risk and surveillance in new ways that
emphasize precaution the authors invite legal
scholars to place the analytical lens of precrime
on criminal and regulatory practices in canada as
well as other western nations across the globe
A Handy Book on Criminal Law 1858 unlike some
other reproductions of classic texts 1 we have not
used ocr optical character recognition as this
leads to bad quality books with introduced typos 2
in books where there are images such as portraits
maps sketches etc we have endeavoured to keep the
quality of these images so they represent
accurately the original artefact although
occasionally there may be certain imperfections
with these old texts we feel they deserve to be
made available for future generations to enjoy
Cases on Criminal Law 2012-08 essential criminal
law second edition equips students with a
foundational and practical understanding of
criminal law in the united states as well as
encourages strong legal reasoning skills for
students with no prior exposure to case law award
winning professor and bestselling author matthew
lippman guides students through the complexities
of the legal system using thought provoking
examples of real life crimes and legal defenses
along with highly approachable case analyses
updated with the most current developments in
criminal law and public policy the second edition
takes students beyond the classroom and prepares
them to apply criminal law in today s legal world
A Selection of Cases on Criminal Law 1927 this
major new text examines the core features of
criminal law in all australian jurisdictions it
builds upon the trend of recent high court
decisions to provide national solutions that will
work so far as possible in all australian
jurisdictions whether code or common law professor
david lanham and his co authors at melbourne law
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school cover both general principles and specific
offences the latter include murder manslaughter
abortion and euthanasia assaults threats bodily
harm and endangerment offences sexual offences
theft and larceny false pretences and deception
and offences involving financial advantage
benefits and detriments there is significant
novelty in the very close analysis of the central
role played by defences in assessing criminality
this is accompanied by detailed discussion of
general topics such as the different forms of
criminal liability and preliminary crimes such as
attempts incitement and conspiracy there is also a
chapter on accomplices including aiding and
abetting innocent agency and acting in concert and
causation as a basis of joint liability three
additional introductory chapters what is a crime
the purposes of criminal law and the anatomy of a
crime intended particularly for students are
available electronically see supplements below
Criminal Law 2013-05-25 this coursebook offers an
exciting new approach to teaching criminal law to
graduate and undergraduate students and indeed to
the general public each well organized and student
friendly chapter offers historical context tells
the story of a principal historic case provides a
modern case that contrasts with the historic
explains the legal issue at the heart of both
cases includes a unique mapping feature describing
the range of positions on the issue among the
states today examines a key policy question on the
topic and provides an aftermath that reports the
final chapter to the historic and modern case
stories by embedding sophisticated legal doctrine
and analysis in real world storytelling the book
provides a uniquely effective approach to teaching
american criminal law in programs on criminal
justice political science public policy history
philosophy and a range of other fields
Introduction to International Criminal Law, 2nd
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Revised Edition 2012-11-09 foundational texts in
modern criminal law presents essays in which
scholars from various countries and legal systems
engage critically with formative texts in criminal
legal thought since hobbes it examines the
emergence of a transnational canon of criminal law
by documenting its intellectual and disciplinary
history and provides a snapshot of contemporary
work on criminal law within that historical and
comparative context criminal law discourse has
become and will continue to become more
international and comparative and in this sense
global the long standing parochialism of criminal
law scholarship and doctrine is giving way to a
broad exploration of the foundations of modern
criminal law the present book advances this
promising scholarly and doctrinal project by
making available key texts including several not
previously available in english translation from
the common law and civil law traditions
accompanied by contributions from leading
representatives of both systems
Criminal Law and Precrime 2017-07-06 as well as
setting out the law itself the authors examine the
principles behind criminal law and discuss some of
the issues and debates arising from it
Illustrative Cases on Criminal Law 2012-08 this
work has been selected by scholars as being
culturally important and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it this work was
reproduced from the original artifact and remains
as true to the original work as possible therefore
you will see the original copyright references
library stamps as most of these works have been
housed in our most important libraries around the
world and other notations in the work this work is
in the public domain in the united states of
america and possibly other nations within the
united states you may freely copy and distribute
this work as no entity individual or corporate has
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a copyright on the body of the work as a
reproduction of a historical artifact this work
may contain missing or blurred pages poor pictures
errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur
that this work is important enough to be preserved
reproduced and made generally available to the
public we appreciate your support of the
preservation process and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant
Cases on Criminal Law 1970 first published in 1874
this treatise on criminal law and procedure in the
united states provides a comprehensive overview of
the legal system with chapters covering offenses
against the person property and society as well as
the laws of evidence and procedure this work is an
essential resource for legal scholars and
practitioners this work has been selected by
scholars as being culturally important and is part
of the knowledge base of civilization as we know
it this work is in the public domain in the united
states of america and possibly other nations
within the united states you may freely copy and
distribute this work as no entity individual or
corporate has a copyright on the body of the work
scholars believe and we concur that this work is
important enough to be preserved reproduced and
made generally available to the public we
appreciate your support of the preservation
process and thank you for being an important part
of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant
Essential Criminal Law 2016-08-18 research
suggests that people of all demographics have
nuanced and sophisticated notions of justice the
core of those judgments is often intuition rather
than reason should the criminal law heed what
principles are embodied in those deep seated
judgments in intuitions of justice and the utility
of desert paul h robinson demonstrates that
criminal law rules that deviate from public
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conceptions of justice and desert can seriously
undermine the american criminal justice system s
integrity and credibility by failing to recognize
or meet the needs of the communities it serves
professor robinson sketches the contours of a wide
range of lay conceptions of what criminals justly
deserve touching upon many issues that penal code
drafters or policy makers must face including
normative crime control culpability grading
sentencing justification and excuse defenses
principles of adjudication and judicial discretion
he warns that compromising the american criminal
justice system to satisfy other interests can
uncover the hidden costs incurred when a community
s notions about justice are not reflected in its
criminal laws intuitions of justice and the
utility of desert shows that by ignoring the views
of justice held by the communities they serve
legislators policymakers and judges undermine the
relevance of the criminal justice system and
reduce its strength and credibility creating a gap
between what justice a community needs and what
justice a court or law prescribes
Textbook on Criminal Law 2003 this is a reprint of
a book first published by little brown in 1978
george fletcher is working on a new edition which
will be published by oxford in three volumes the
first of which is scheduled to appear in january
of 2001 rethinking criminal law is still perhaps
the most influential and often cited theoretical
work on american criminal law this reprint will
keep this classic work available until the new
edition can be published
Brown, Farrier, Neal, and Weisbrot's Criminal Laws
2006-01 the oxford monographs on criminal law and
justice series covers all aspects of criminal law
and procedure including criminal evidence the
scope of the series is wide encompassing both
practical and theoretical works this volume is a
thematic collection of essays on sentencing theory
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by leading writers the essays consider several
issues affecting the discipline including the
underlying justifications for the imposition of
punishment by the state areas of sentencing policy
that have given rise to particular difficulty such
as the sentencing of drug offenders the rationale
for discounting sentences for multiple offenders
the existence of special sentencing for young
offenders and cases where the injury done to the
victim is of a different magnitude from what might
have been expected and includes various questions
about the unequal impact on offenders of different
sentencing measures this volume is dedicated to
professor andrew von hirsch whose continuing work
on sentencing theory provided the stimulus for the
collection
American Criminal Law 2022-08-12
Foundational Texts in Modern Criminal Law 2014
Textbook on Criminal Law 1991
A Treatise on Criminal Law 1923
Philosophy of Criminal Law 1880
Considerations on Criminal Law 2018-04-14
Adams on Criminal Law 2014
A Case Book on Criminal Law 1983
Considerations on Criminal Law 2018-04-15
Criminal Law 2016
Considerations on Criminal Law 2016-05-20
A Treatise On Criminal Law and Procedure
2023-07-18
Blackstone's Statutes on Criminal Law 2001
Casebook on Criminal Law 2018
Intuitions of Justice and the Utility of Desert
2013-03-26
Rethinking Criminal Law 2000-06-29
Fundamentals of Sentencing Theory 1998
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